
United States Department of Agriculture  

Animal and Plant Health Inspection Service  

The U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Animal and Plant Health              
Inspection Service (APHIS) is seeking energetic and passionate college 
students looking to contribute to the health and vitality of America’s     
agriculture and natural resources! 

 

APHIS will advertise internship opportunities on USAJobs for one week 
starting January 22, 2018, in the following locations: Maryland,   
Massachusetts, North Carolina, Washington, New Jersey, Louisiana,   
Texas, Florida, Minnesota, and Washington, D.C. 

 

APHIS will advertise internship opportunities in Arizona, Guam, Puerto 
Rico, and Hawaii for one week starting February 5.   

 

Positions will be offered in the following fields: biological science,       
administration, financial management, information technology,             
environmental protection, and education. 

 

In addition to day-to-day responsibilities, selected students will           
participate in the Agency’s Intern Career Development Program designed 
to expose them to APHIS’ exciting and broad mission and inclusive     
culture and to develop key technical and leadership skills necessary to be 
successful APHIS employees.  

 

To learn more about the positions offered and how to  
apply, please visit 

APHIS Intern Career Development Program  

https://www.usajobs.gov/Search?k=APHIS
https://www.aphis.usda.gov/aphis/banner/careers/internships/intern-career-program

